
Lonsdale street greek precinct 
upgrade

Project completion
August 2022

City of Melbourne’s upgrade to the historical 
Lonsdale Street Greek Precinct is now complete.

The improvements made between Tattersalls 
Lane and Russell Street provide a spacious area 
for the community to dine and enjoy the local 
restaurants. 

The dining facilities are surrounded by planter 
boxes filled with lush rosemary. The tree bases 
have been replaced, giving the trees better air 
flow and room to grow leading into the warmer 
months. 

The works included:

•	 removing five existing cafe shelters

•	 repairing broken bluestone pavers

•	 reinstating Hellenic Greek edge stone pavers

•	 installing new stainless steel planter boxes with 
irrigation systems and lush greenery

•	 installing permeable paving systems around 
tree bases.

You’re invited

Join the Greek Community of Melbourne 
at the Antipodes Festival 2022. With stalls, 
entertainment, performers, food and children’s 
activities, there’s something for everyone to 
enjoy. 

When: Saturday 22 October and Sunday 23 
October 2022

Where: Lonsdale Street Greek Precinct 

Lord Mayor Sally Capp visiting the site during works

Rosemary in the stainless steel planter boxes

Space for dining facilities surrounded by planter boxes

To find out more, please contact 9658 9658  
or visit melbourne.vic.gov.au/cityprojects


